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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am-School finishes at 3.05pm 

 

Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

Parent Reminder   —     Student Allergies 
 

Cobar Public School is an ‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 
Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discouraged 
from bringing nuts and nut based products onto the Cobar Public 
School site. 
Please keep this in mind when packing recess and  lunch for your     
children.  
Thank you. 

Principal’s Report 
 
 
 

 
Year 6 continued their transition to high school activities this week with another visit to the 
high school. Students continue to engage with the staff and routines of the high school in 
preparation for 2024. Feedback from students is that they are really enjoying the opportuni-
ty to familiarise themselves with stuff that might otherwise cause them anxiety over the 
holidays. 
 
We have a work experience student with us this week and next. Sosie Barton is working 
with our Kindergarten and Year 1 & 2 students. Sosie is a former student of Cobar Public 
School and is considering a career in teaching. We hope you enjoy your time with us Sosie! 
 
Staff and students across the school are undertaking Wellbeing activities again this week. 
Organised by Ms Richardson, we are taking part in activities such as staff vs student bull-
rush, chalk drawing and making gratitude cards. We look forward to seeing many of you on 
Friday afternoon at 1.20 for a quick recess picnic. 
 
Year 5 & 6 took part in Landcare workshops this week, furthering their knowledge of the 
issues effecting agriculture and our natural environment.  
 
 
Jonathan Harvey 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

 

We are a school community of  
Responsible, Respectful, Learners 

 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

6.12  Year 6  Farewell  

12.12  Presentation Day 
         Where : Golf Club 
         Time:  9.30  - 11.30 

15.12  Christmas Assembly - 1.40pm - 3pm  
 Last day for Students 

Week Date Class 

8 01.12.23 5/6R 

10 15.12.23 Christmas  
Assembly 

Whole School ASSEMBLY 
Start: 12.05pm 

 

 

School Attendance 
 
 

If you would like more information about attendance, please go to the link below. 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-attendance 

PBL  
Focus of the Week 

 

Use a Polite Voice 
 

Responsible Respectful Learners 

CPS Newsletter is available: 
 

• via Facebook - Cobar Public School 
 

• CPS website https://cobar-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
 

• Printed copies can be collected from the CPS  
 

•  Administration Office if you prefer this  
           format. 






